14 Old Fairgreen.
Dunboyne,
Co.Meath.


                                                                                                  6th February 2019.



To whom it may concern,


Through this letter, I would like to express my interest in applying for an internship in Byrne Wallace. 
I am currently a final year BCL student in UCD and hope to graduate with a 2.1 degree later on this year. As seen from my results and qualifications, I feel I am an extremely motivated and hardworking individual who works consistently and puts 100 per cent into everything I do. I feel an internship in Byrne Wallace would help to build upon my keen interest Law and develop the information and skills I have learned over my four years in UCD. My eventual career goal is to become a fully-qualified solicitor, following my completion of my FE-1’s along with my two-year training contract.
I am interested in developing myself and I take every opportunity that I can to learn new skills as I have been doing for the past two and half years as a proactive, customer-focused Cinema Host with a positive, confident approach. I believe I have well-developed skills in forming trusting relationships with customers as well as quickly reacting to their need. I have a good ability to work well both in teams and on own my initiative, with a proven record of contributing to process improvements, which I feel would complement a role in Byrne Wallace.
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If you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 0876419988 or at amymartin556@gmail.com .

Thank you for your attention,

Yours sincerely,
Amy Martin.

